
 

BELLE OF THE BALL PROJECT 
“No girl should be denied the opportunity to attend her 

high school dance because of financial difficulties” 
Homecoming Dresses to In-need Girls 

Homecoming dress distribution dates: 
Fall 2013 Sept. 21, 28, Oct. 5, 19, and 26th 

All distributions are on Saturdays. 

Times of Distributions: 10:00 am until 2:00 pm 
No appointment needed. 

For low-income, in-need, high school girls only 

Donations can be made at the distributions, dates/times listed above. 
For other donation sites and more information about Belle of the Ball 
Project, please visit our web site . 

Location of distributions and collections for homecoming and prom: 

Seminole Mall, 11201 Park Blvd. N, Seminole, FL, next to Ross 
Department Store 

Website:  www.belleoftheballproject.com.     

Facebook   Belle of the Ball      

727-386-4502  

To volunteer : volunteerbelle.info@gmail.com 

http://www.belleoftheballproject.com/
mailto:volunteerbelle.info@gmail.com

